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MESSAGE FROM THE CHANCELLOR 

January 21, 2025 

Dear Colleagues, 

Welcome back, and happy New Year! As we begin this new year together, I want to express my 

deepest appreciation for your dedication, passion, and tireless efforts in supporting our students 

and community. Each of you plays a crucial role in shaping the experiences that help our students 

succeed, and I am continually inspired by your commitment to excellence in education. 

As we embark on the opportunities and challenges of the year ahead, I look forward to 

collaborating with all of you to strengthen our colleges' mission and ensure that we provide the 

best possible learning environments. Together; we will continue to create a positive, inclusive, 

and innovative community where all thrive. Here's to a fulfilling and successful year ahead! 

I am excited to visit each of our campuses throughout the semester and connect with the 

incredible faculty, staff, and students who make up our community. These visits provide a 

valuable opportunity to listen, learn, and engage directly with you, as we work together to 

advance our shared goals. 

I look forward to seeing firsthand the innovative work being done across our campuses and 

hearing your insights on how we can continue to enhance the educational experience for all. Your 

dedication to our students and commitment to excellence are what make our district so special, 

and I'm eager to celebrate your achievements and collaborate on the opportunities that lie ahead. 

I also wanted to ask you to mark your calendars for two webinars later this month. 

On January 24th at 9 am, I will host a webinar to discuss districtwide leadership and personnel 

updates. 

Date: January 24 

Time: 9:00a 

Zoom: httP-s: //kccd-edu.zoom.us/j /89130164521 
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